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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! Please 
follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 

 

 NEWSLETTER NO.6 SUMMER TERM – 11 JUN 2021 
 

 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 
LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP 

 

RECEPTION 
Emilia 

GROW & LEARN:  For being a superstar learner and for using her ‘can 
do’ attitude when writing 

Penelope LOVE & LEARN:  For showing and sharing love in all that she does 

YEAR 1 

Freddie F LEARN:  For excellent contributions to the geography lessons 

Rowland 
LEARN & GROW:  For a great effort with his handwriting and for great 
contributions and enthusiasm in the lessons 

Liam WORSHIP:  For excellent work in RE 

YEAR 2 
Felicity LOVE:  For showing kindness, helping her friends 

Lexie GROW:  For lovely expressive reading 

YEAR 3 

Lorenzo LEARN:  For working so well with his Science group 

Mae LEARN:  For working so well with her Science group 

Gus LEARN:  For working so well with his Science group. 

YEAR 4 
Luke LEARN:  For the excellent effort he put into a brilliant half term project  

Stella 
LEARN & LOVE:  For her continued positivity and effort towards 
learning in all subjects 

YEAR 5 The Whole Class 
LEARN & GROW:  For working so hard learning and reciting their 
poems.  

YEAR 6 The Whole Class LEARN:  For their amazing Anderson Shelter models   
 
 
 

P.E 

Seren (Y4) For excellent bowling and batting in the cricket match  

Thomas (Y4) For excellent overarm bowling in cricket  

Liberty (Y6) For great bowling in Rounders 
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CONGRATULATIONS: 

• Eloise (Y3) who celebrated her First Holy Communion in Tunbridge 
Wells last weekend 

• Marcus and Lucy (Y1) for achieving the grade of 6th Kyu having 
performed to a very high standard and 
displayed the characteristics of a true Karate-
Ka 

• Max (Previous Pupil) competing recently at 
the U18 South East British Eventing Class.   

 
GIRLS CRICKET v The Mead 
Wednesday 9th June  
U10 TEAM:  Laila, Mariella, Lorraine, 
Anabel, Lily, Lettie, Valentina, Olivia, 
Bea Bea, Liberty and Beatrice 
 

PLAYERS OF MATCH: Bea Bea for bowling and Annabel for batting 
RESULTS:   Sacred Heart lost 256-247.  Congratulations to The Mead 
  Sacred Heart won 249- 238.  Congratulations to Sacred Heart 

U11 TEAM: India, Arabella, Josephine, Francesca, Liberty, 
Sophie, Freya, Isabella, Savannah, Aryana and Sofia  
PLAYERS OF MATCH:  Francesca for batting Sofia and 
Josephine for Bowling 
RESULTS:  Sacred Heart won 246-240.  Congratulations to 
Sacred Heart 

Sacred Heart lost 230-245.  Congratulations to The Mead 
 
U9 BOYS CRICKET v The Mead  
Thursday 10th June 
TEAM:  Jack, Fabian, Charlie, Art, Harrison, Harry, Myles, Luke, 
Louis and Thomas 
PLAYERS OF THE MATCH:  Jack and Harrison 

Well done to all the boys in Year 4 for their very first school match. Unfortunately we were runners up in both 
games.  
 
U9 GIRLS CRICKET v Beechwood Thursday 10th June 
TEAM:  Jenna, Seren, Bella, Emma, Amelie, Millie, Annabelle, Stella, Vanessa and Winnie 
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:  Seren 
RESULTS:  Sacred Heart won 241-230.  Congratulations to Sacred Heart  
 
PARENT & TODDLER SESSIONS 
We are delighted to announce the return of our popular Parent & Toddler sessions in June.  
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OPEN MORNINGS 

• St Gregory’s Catholic School:  Open Events for Year 7 
Entry in September 2022 
Y5 Pupils:  Tours from 8.55 - 11.35 (Please book online St 
Gregory's Open Mornings   

Wednesday 16 June 2021  
Thursday 17 June 2021 
Friday 25 June 2021 
Tuesday 29 June 2021 

• Kent College:  Fearless Girls Saturday 12th June 09.30-
12.00, this is an on online event for Year 5 girls looking to 
join Y7 in 2022 

• Weald of Kent Grammar School:  Virtual Tours available 
      https://www.wealdofkent.kent.sch.uk/hiddenarea/virtual-
tours  

• Skinners School:  Year 5 Open Mornings 
Monday 5th July - Strictly by appointment only 
Tuesday 6th July - Strictly by appointment only 
Wednesday 7th July - Strictly by appointment only 
Bookings will open week beginning 7th June 2021 

Many senior schools are now advertising in-person events for 
the Autumn Term specifically for September 2022 entrants.  Do 
check school websites for details.  
 
 
 
PTA FUNDRAISING - We just wanted to let everyone know that there are many different ways to raise money 
for our school PTA.  The PTA, as a charity, is registered with the following companies that will donate to our 
PTA if you purchase through their sites: 
 

•  
If you go to www.amazon.co.uk/smile and choose 'Sacred Heart School Parent Teacher Association' as your 
nominated charity, Amazon will donate 0.5% of the net purchase price (excluding VAT, returns and shipping 
fees) of eligible purchases to the PTA.  
AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know. Same products, same prices, same service but you’ll be 
helping raise money towards our school.  
 

•  
 
You can also register with https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk to raise money for the school through 
purchasing online with a variety of retailers, insurance providers, phone companies and more. There are 
over 3,700 shops and sites that will give a percentage or a donation to our school.   
 

 

•  
24% of every name tag order at www.mynametags.com  will be donated to our PTA. Just use our School ID 
- 7730 - at the checkout. 

• We also now have a JustGiving page where people can donate directly to the PTA.  
www.justgiving.com/sacredheartsch-pta  

Every bit helps. Thank you for your support.  The PTA Team 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where learning is fun! 

 

 
 

In Nursery we have started our new topic of travelling around the world with Paddington. This week we learnt 

how Paddington was given his name by Mrs and Mrs Brown. We have started by making bridges for bears.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term Reception are also travelling around the World with Paddington Bear. This week we have thoroughly 

enjoyed role playing in our coffee shop at Paddington Station. We are looking forward to visiting different 

destinations in the coming weeks.   
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In our Art lesson this week we learned about Claude Monet's life and about historic changes such as the use of 

trains to travel around and about changes in art, for instance, paint stored in tubes and flat headed paint brushes.  

All this had an effect on how artists, including Monet, painted.  We first practised imitating the short brush strokes 

and mixing our paint on the canvas (paper!).  We soon felt confident enough to create our own lily pond paintings.  

We enjoyed the challenge and are proud of the end results. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

In RE this week, we have been thinking about what the world would look like if everyone followed Jesus' 

commandment of 'Love one another'. We agreed that there would be no war, hunger, sadness, unkindness and 

no-one would be homeless, as we would all be looking after each other and spreading peace. Here is an example 

of one of our PEACE poems:   

  
eace be with you and every one of us. 
 

veryone is unique , special and loved 
by God. 
 
ll of us should follow Jesus’ 
commandment to love one another. 
 

are for everyone and the world will 
be a better place. 
 

ach of us should love everyone they 
meet each day and then peace will 
spread throughout the world. 
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During half-term, the children in Year 3 were asked to do some baking as a way of practising using measures. 

Judging from the photos that came in, lots of delicious things were made and Mrs Root was even lucky enough 

to try a rainbow cupcake and a pineapple and carrot muffin.  

The children were also tasked with finding as many objects as possible that measured less than 1cm to fit in a 

matchbox. They found a wonderful range of tiny objects and were then challenged with ordering them by size. 

The highest number of objects that someone managed in a match box was 36!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Linked to our History topic, the children in Year 4 were given the task of making a piece of jewellery in a Mayan 

style over half term. Mayan jewellery contained distinctive patterns or depictions of their gods.  The children 

made some impressive pieces using a range of materials including clay, wood and even household items such 

as tin foil and card. Well done Year 4! 
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Year 5 completed their poetry module by learning to recite a Cautionary Tale. They were given a choice of three: 

Jim, Matilda or Algernon, and were asked to learn the words over half-term so that they could perform the poem 

to the rest of the class. They were asked to think about performance techniques, and in particular, adding 

expression, using a clear and loud voice and considering the use of actions.  
 

The children all performed their poems on Monday and although they were a little nervous, they all managed to 

recite the poems beautifully. All the children 

received merits and marbles for their performance, 

but a few were given a special prize. Special 

congratulations go to Lettie, who won first prize as 

she used a fantastic range of expression and 

actions in her recital. Laila and Bea Bea were 

worthy runners up. Charlie was awarded a special 

prize for learning and reciting his own poem and 

also helping and supporting another child by 

joining them in their recital.  
 

Congratulations to all of Year 5 for completing this 

work so well! 

 

 

 

 

Children in Year 6 have made some fantastic models of Anderson Shelters having researched them during half 

term. The time they have taken and the attention to detail are to be commended! Well done Year 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week children have also been 

learning about Gestation Periods in 

different animals and they created some 

detailed and well-presented leaflets and 

posters to demonstrate their 

understanding. 


